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9t October 2023

Dear parents and carers

We will soon be beginning our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) at Falcon Junior School. We use “RSE Solution”,
a scheme of work from Educator Solutions in Norfolk. This ensures that we will be delivering exactly what the
Department for Education expects schools to be teaching. We amend lesson plans where appropriate using
teachers” professional judgement.

In Year 5, we will be teaching the following topics:
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If you would like to view any of the Educator Solution lesson plans, please contact your class teacher and we will
facilitate this by emailing you copies. Parents have the right to withdraw their children from the non-statutory sex
education lessons in Year 6; it is the parents’ responsibility to contact the school regarding this. There is no right to
withdraw from Relationships Education or Health Education. We are consulting on our draft policies and curriculum.
Please email any comments to rse@falcon.norfolk.sch.uk by Friday 3" November.

As ever, if you have any questions, please ask and thank you for your continued support.
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